
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON A PROPOSED RESOLUTION 

OF THE HAUPPAUGE PUBLIC LIBRARY, AS SET FORTH HEREIN 


LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to a resolution of the Hauppauge Public 
Library Board of Trustees, adopted February 27, 2023, the said Hauppauge Public Library Board of 
Trustees will hold a public hearing at 1373 Veterans Memorial Highway, Hauppauge, on the 27th day 
of March, 2023 at 7 o!clock P.M., to hear all interested parties and citizens regarding the adoption of 
proposed resolution pursuant to Section 103-a of Open Meetings Law, authorizing its members to 
attend meetings by videoconferencing under extraordinary circumstances. Said hearing may be 
adjourned from time to time as necessary. 

Further information, including access to a copy of said proposed policy, may be obtained at the 
Library Director’s Office,1373 Veterans Memorial Highway, Hauppauge, New York 11788. 

HAUPPAUGE PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

By Matthew Bollerman, Secretary 


